December 5, 2003

Mr. David Hengelsberg

Uhl Construction Company, Inc.
P.O.Box 8

Allison Park, PA 15101

RE: 2004 Hall of Fame

Dear Dave,

As we prepare to open our new building that houses manufacturing, warehouse, and
office space, we would like to take this opportunity to express our satisfaction with the
efforts of Uhl Construction throughout the entire project, as well as to endorse your
selection of our new facility as your “2004 Hall of Fame” entry. :

_At the onset of the project, we were concerned that there could be interferences with the
structural components of the pre-engineered Varco-Pruden metal building and Kay
Berry’s product, but we were consistently reassured by Uhl that this would not bea
problem which proved to be accurate. The employees of Uhl Construction Company
were professional, cooperative, and completed a quality constructed building on schedule

and within our budget.

We hope that you are as proud and satisfied with the final results as we are at Kay Berry,
and thank you again for a job well done.

Sincerely,
 Kay Berry Manufacturing

ChadioWoson

Charles Wasson
President
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